‘Academy

Prelim Reminder

S5/6!1l Get ready for your prelims as they will begin on Monday 4"
February. Good Luck and try your hardest as it will be worth it in the
end.

Litter Pickers

Recently the S2’s headed down Maybole High Street to gather up some
of the litter. This was part of the school’s of ambition project as they
wanted to tidy up there town and make it a nicer place to live. They
were all given litter grabbers and florescent jackets before they headed
out with some of the seniors. They managed to collect several bags of
litter mainly from the park at the side of the school and the hedges along
the High Street. Over the year they will be going out on several
occasion’s and hopefully this will make the local area a much pleasanter
place to live.

Archery
It is hoped that Carrick Academy will be able to form a Junior Archery
Club in the near future. The club will be running on a weekday after
school from 3.30 to 5.00. Arrangements still have to be made but if you
are interested please speak to either the office or the P.E department
for any information.




Cragrats

S1 pupils will be attending a performance by the Cragrats Theatre
Company.in the Town Hall on Monday 28" January.

Triple ‘A’ Awards

The Awards ceremony will be held on Friday 18" January at the times
indicated in the dining hall. Mr Ronnie Sinclair, Chairperson of the North
Carrick Community Learning

Christmas Dance

In December 2007 the school held their annual Christmas Dance. Around
150 people attended, many people wore a little tartan as required. A
few pupils received a prize on the night for their outstanding dancing.
The dances were mostly social- dances which everyone enjoyed. The
dance was organised by the Senior Social-Committee.

S4 Reports

S4 watch out your reports will be coming your way soon!!




